
NOTICE TO RACERS 

Sailing Season 2021 

 

1. Sail Racing began on Wednesday June 30th with Diehard 1 being raced rather 

than a season start warm up race. We still have to complete Diehard 2 and 3 

so that we can sail Diehard 4 on Wednesday July 7th. This catch up will be 

sailed on either a Saturday, Sunday, or two short races on a Wednesday 

evening. We will also be looking at getting in The Single Handed Race, 

originally scheduled for Saturday June 19th on a future Saturday.  

2. For PHRF ratings, we will continue to use the ratings currently posted for 

purposes of race position and make the necessary changes once the final list 

has been completed to reflect the new ratings for the 2021 season. 

3. Racing Instructions for 2021 will be sent out electronically to all sail racers.  

Rule changes to the new (2021-2024) Racing Rules of Sailing issued by Sail 

Canada, will be posted on the board. 

4. CHANGE TO MARKS: Due to the new “E” mark going adrift somewhere, we will 

be relocating “K” mark to the “E” position effective for the July 7th race and 

changing mark location page to reflect this change. It will be posted on the 

board as well as being sent to sail racers electronically.  Courses using the “E” 

mark will use the “K” mark in its place. All courses with “K” mark will not be 

used this year.  These changes will be posted to the board as well as sent out 

electronically. 

John Brewster 

Race/Regatta Chairperson 

July 02, 2021 


